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From: Ryan Kelly 
Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2019 4:23 PM
To: Regional Housing
Subject: RHNA Methodology

We badly need an update to the RHNA methodology as the current options are broken and do not serve the 
interests of our state or communities. I encourage the HUD to work with SCAG (Southern California 
Association of Governments) to devise a methodology that works for both the state's and our goals. The current 
systems do not take available jobs in account and would be a disaster for our cities in terms of traffic and 
pollution. Please partner with us instead of forcing arbitrary and one-size-fits-all policies on us.  
 
-Ryan Kelly 
Redondo Beach, CA 
 




